
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                          
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Friday 15th September 2023 

Fairfield News  

   Attendance 

The highest attendance for the week 
was achieved by… 
 
Dosbarth Shakespeare 96.3% 

 
Fantastic!! 

Bendigedig!! 
 
 

Please make sure you inform the 
school of any necessary absence. 

 

 

    

Week ahead 

21st September 
 PTA Meeting 

 

On Thursday, years 5 & 6 had a memorable experience 
in the hall as part of their topic ‘Groundbreaking 

Greeks’. 
 

The children dressed up in Greek togas and had a Greek 
feast where they sampled a super spread of Greek 

salad, olives, dolmades (stuffed vine leaves), chicken, 
tzatziki, pitta bread and loukoumades covered in honey 

for afters. 
 

A huge thank you to one of our parents, Mr Jamie Lewis 
of Cardiff Blues, who kindly provided all the food. 


